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Lee Urban- Director of Planning and Development

Aaron Shapiro- Director of Housing and Neighborhood Services

Michael J. Nugent- Director of Inspection Services

September 29, 2005

Lorna Damren

10 Humbolt Street

Portland, ME 04103

Re:  10 Humbolt St. - Zone R-3 - CBL: 410-E-014

Dear Ms. Damren:

It has come to the attention of this office that a rear deck may have been built on the above property without benefit of approvals.  Furthermore, based on the survey performed on September 23, 2005, it appears that it is situated in the required rear yard setback.  

This is not a notice of violation, however, you should be aware that this could affect future transactions of this property.  Application for a building permit would initiate a review of the property to determine if the structure is in compliance with the zoning ordinance.  

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Jeanie Bourke

Code Enforcement/Plan Reviewer   

